MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

May 13, 1924.

SAN JUAN, P. R.

Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrando, Box 776, Ponce, P. R.

My dear Bishop Ferrando:

Please find enclosed a check from the Treasurer, for the sum of Five Hundred Dollars. Bishop Colmore regrets keeping you waiting, but, on account of his illness, the matter had escaped his mind until this morning, so he asked me to get the check for you and send it to-day, if possible. This, as you doubtless know, is the remainder of your allowance for rent for this year. Hoping that the delay hasn't inconvenienced too greatly, and with all best wishes, I am,

Mary a. Washburn Secretary to Bishop Colmore.

MAW/